
Town of Amherst Maine 

Selectman Meeting 

August 16, 2021 6:00 PM | Meeting called to order by Westley Ellington 

In Attendance 

Phil Deckers, Crystal Butterfield, Wes Ellington  

Approval of Previous Month’s Minutes 

The Selectboard voted 3-0 to approve the previous month’s minutes 

Approval of Warrant 

The selectboard voted 3-0 to approve the current warrant 

Roads 

● No new business 

School 

● No New Business 

Town Office 

● Reviewed Annual Budget and Current Expenditures (Budget Health) 

● The select board is currently reviewing the proposed town report and town warrant for annual meeting 

● Selectboard will consult with MMA to determine the best verbiage regarding a new ordinance on 

recreational retail marijuana 

o The town needs to understand if a petition is required prior to making it onto the annual town 

warrant 

● The select board will also consult with MMA on verbiage for a recreational marijuana cultivation 

ordinance 

● Deanne Deckers is going to check on the July 2017 to August 2018 tax collector cash sheets 

● Crystal Butterfield will obtain a quote from Herbert Jordan for annual snow removal in the upcoming 

year 

● Phil Deckers will verify waste removal costs for fiscal year 2022 

● Wes Ellington will consult with MMA to determine if the state requires towns to vote on donation 

funding, or if a town could choose not to vote on donations 

● Selectboard has received recommendations from the CEO on the max allowable amount of material 

which can be moved without a permit 
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o The select board voted 3 to 0 to recommend at the annual town meeting the CEOs 

recommendations 

● The town needs official letterhead to be developed 

Correspondence 

● No new business 

Other Business 

● Motion made to adjourn meeting at 7:12 PM 

o Passed 3-0 

Next Meeting 

September 16, 2021 at 6:00 PM; Amherst Town Hall 
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